
Feedback on Utility Demand Response 

Programs 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Utility Company Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Demand Response Programs 

Dear [Utility Company Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the demand response 

programs offered by your utility. As a participant in the program, I would like to share my 

thoughts and suggestions based on my recent experiences. 

Program Effectiveness 

Overall, I have found the demand response program to be beneficial in managing energy 

consumption during peak times. The incentives provided were clear and encouraging, which 

motivated my participation. 

Areas for Improvement 

While the program is effective, I believe there are areas that could be improved: 

• Enhancing communication regarding program updates and events. 

• Providing more detailed information on how demand response contributes to 

sustainability. 

Conclusion 

Thank you for your efforts in implementing this program. I appreciate the opportunity to 

contribute to energy conservation efforts and look forward to continued participation. Please let 

me know if you would like to discuss this feedback further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 



[Your Contact Information] 


